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The Lord has added a few more souls to the 
church here is Waxahachie. I spoke to our Mayor 
recently, and he said that the town cannot keep up 
with the housing needs for the multitude of 
families that are moving here from other states. 
The church is in a geographically good location, 
and the property is well maintained, I believe that 
in time, the church will once again bustle with 
believers rejoicing on their way navigating old 
paths. All the ingredients are available here for a 
thriving ministry. What we are praying for is the 
that the Lord would breathe new life into the 
services like only He can do. We still do not have 
a man in mind for the long-term solution to the 
leadership of this ministry. Please make this 
matter of prayer. We love helping this church, and 
we have seen a multitude of blessings from the 
Lord as we work together with the church family. 
However, we do feel that the Lord would have us 
to prepare the church to work with a man that is 
capable and has the inclination to reach the 
unsaved in the upcoming generation. We are not 
yet aware of who that man is and need your 
prayers for wisdom in this matter. 

In August, Judy and I spent three weeks in New 
England. During that time, we were able to visit 
several new church plants. In addition, we were 
able to attend and participate in the 43rd 
Anniversary Revival meeting at Blackstone Valley 
Baptist Church, Cumberland, RI.  

October16th I had my right knee replaced. The 
operation was a success, but the days following 
the operation have been filled with pain and 
physical limitations. I am faithfully participating 
in the prescribed rehab therapy, which is giving 
some improvement, but progress is slow. I am 
eager to get back to my normal routine. Words 
cannot express our appreciation for the 
faithfulness that you have shown in your support 
to us as we continue pursuing the perfect will of 
God for our lives. Whether we are helping hurting 
churches, preaching missions revivals, or lending 
a hand to the GIBM office, we are doing it better 
because of your prayers and support. Thank you. 
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Psalm 34:1 I will bless the LORD at all times: his 
praise shall continually be in my mouth. 

 

With all best wishes, 

 

Executive Assistant Director 

Global Independent Baptist Missions 

http://www.ministryupdates.org/lewis 

 

              
Thanks for all your help! 

Dear Friends,


